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M E M O R A N D U M 

To:  Jeff Ritter 

From: Rodney Van Deusen 

Date: July 14, 2017 

File No.: 04.0190622.00 

Re:  Flagg School Demolition Update 

Note:  

Jeff – This will be a weekly update of the activities occurring on the Flagg School site. 

The following has occurred since the last update: 

 Contractor has completed the asbestos abatement of the building. 

 Contractor is completing materials cleanup in the building prior demolition. 

 PMEC has been on site to monitor progress of the abatement.  

 Contractor has completed most of termination of the utilities to the building.  Waiting on 
the electric to be turned off and equipment to be removed. 

 Contractor to mobilize demo equipment on Friday 7/14. 

 The start of building demolition is scheduled to start the week of July 17. 

 The project is moving forward and is on schedule. 

As of this date no issues on the site. 

 


